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 IMPORTANT 

UPCOMING DATES 
 
Scholarship Night 
 Wednesday, June 2nd 6pm 

 

Last Day For Senior Grades 
 Friday, June 4th 
 

Senior Checkout 
 Monday, June 7th & 
 Tuesday, June 8th  
 

SHS Graduation 
Thursday, June 10th  

 

SMS 8th Grade Celebration 
 Monday, June 14th 2:30p 
 M/Tu Cohort & CDL 
 

 Tuesday, June 17th 1p 
 Th/F Cohort & Thrive 
 

Last Day of School 
Thursday, June 17th  

 

STUDENT REGISTRATION 
FOR 21-22 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
Registration for the 2021-22 school year 
will begin in mid August. It will be online 
only. Parents must have a valid ParentVUE 
account to access registration. If you need 
any assistance with creating an account or 
accessing your existing account please 
contact the Main Office at 503-738-5586.  
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 
SEASIDE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SEASIDE HIGH SCHOOL 
JUNE 2021                                                                                                503-738-5586   

     http://shs.seaside.k12.or.us 

GRADUATION 
 Graduation this year will start with a Senior parade from the new Seaside High 

School to the turnaround where diplomas will be distributed and then the rest 
of the program will take place in the Seaside Convention Center parking lot.  
Staging for the parade will start at 4pm and the parade will start at 5pm. 
Information on when to arrive to start staging will be sent out this week. The 
parade will provide a great way for our community to show their support of 
these students and celebrate their accomplishment. More graduation 
information will be sent out and also posted on the school website 
https://shs.seaside.k12.or.us/seniorclass 

Graduation will be live streamed by Morrisey Productions on their YouTube 
channel, you can share the link with your family and friends to have them 
subscribe HERE now!  

If you have not completed your Graduation Narrative that will be read when 
you are handed your diploma please do so ASAP! Click HERE for the form 

 

 
Senior checkout will take place Monday, June 7th and Tuesday, June 8th from 
8am -3:30pm. Students MUST schedule an appointment at 
https://www.schoolbookings.net/code?code=qpwgm Event code:qpwgm 
Reminder that all Seniors must have all fees paid (including Middle School 
fees), all books and your chromebook turned in before you can receive your 
diploma. If you have any questions about what you may owe or what you may 
have checked out you can reach Mrs. Boutin at kboutin@seasidek12.org 
 
 
 
 
In order to participate in graduation all missing work to pass required classes 
must be submitted no later than Friday, June 4th at 4pm. Students that still 
have work to turn in to pass their classes may continue to turn it in after Friday 
in order to receive their diploma but will not be allowed to participate in the 
graduation ceremony. If you have any questions about what classes you need 
to complete in order to graduate please contact Ms. Treick. If you have any 
questions about what work you need to complete in order to pass a class 
please contact your teachers. 
 

SENIOR CHECKOUT 

SENIOR GRADES DUE FRIDAY 

https://shs.seaside.k12.or.us/seniorclass
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0cTjHpZQCj4m1SwXMqIufw
https://forms.gle/Z2Xpwd5oXHRkm1Sb6
https://www.schoolbookings.net/code?code=qpwgm
mailto:kboutin@seasidek12.org
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STUDENTS OF THE 
MONTH - MAY 

 

SEASIDE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 
Alondra Frias Sanchez 
Cameron Graetz 
Dallas Hughes 
Kyle Keranen 
Kimberly Martinez-Luna 
Gabby Sarkady 
Emily Williams 
Tyson Wing 
Elie Wright 
 
 

SEASIDE HIGH SCHOOL 
 
Adam Bilyeu 
Harmony Brady 
Alan Chen 
Adrian Dzul-Fisher 
Livv Esnard 
Nevaeh French 
Gunnar Knox 
Jonathan Krizo 
Riley Kuhl 
Sophia Ritter 
McKenna Roberts 
Maryoriflor Sagrero-Lopez 
JJ Stanley 
Lily Taylor 
 
 

WAY TO GO SHARKS & GULLS!!!! 
 
 

LAUNDRY LOVE 
 
Laundry Love will continue to offer FREE 
laundry service over the summer to those 
in need. Each family will receive two FREE 
loads of laundry.  
 
Laundry Love meets the 2nd Saturday of 
each month at the local Seaside 
laundromat  at 1223 S Roosevelt Dr. from  
10am to Noon. 
 

 

Scholarship Night will be Wednesday, June 2nd at 6pm in the Seaside High School 
Gym. Recipients of scholarships have been notified by the counselors. Each 
recipient will be given four tickets for their guests to attend. The event will also 
be live streamed on our SHS YouTube channel, subscribe HERE now! 

 

 
The Senior Party will take place right after graduation. Information was sent out 
via email with all the details. Each participating Senior must have a signed waiver 
turned in before the party. You can download and print the waiver HERE. This is 
not a school sponsored event, if you have any questions you can reach Christy 
Taylor on the Grad Party Committee at christy.taylor24@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 
At the end of the school year we will be collecting school issued chromebooks 
and charging cords from students in order to inventory, repair and refurbish 
them over the summer.  

 

 ALL CHROMEBOOKS & CORDS NEED TO BE TURNED IN BY FRIDAY, 
JUNE 18th TO AVOID BEING CHARGED ($250 per chromebook/$20 per cord) 

 Last day for online classes is Friday 6/11 at the MS and Tuesday 6/15 at 
the HS 

 Families can turn in chromebooks the last week of school M-F 7:30-4pm 

 We will begin collecting them from onsite students on Monday 6/14 for 
the MS and Tuesday 6/15 for the HS  

 Thrive students will have until the end of the term to complete work but 
will need to turn in their chromebooks no later than Friday 6/18 

 

As the end of the school year quickly approaches please return any library or 
textbooks to the school that you are not currently using by June 18th to avoid 
incurring fees. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
During the weeks of June 1st (current 7th graders) and June 7th (current 6th 
graders), the middle school counselors will be meeting with your student to 
discuss scheduling for this upcoming school year.   
 

Students will choose one elective class - Beginning Band, Shark’s Band, Choir, or 
Technology.  We encourage YOU to be involved in the selection process to 
ensure your student is enrolled in the most suitable elective class. 
 

Further course details can be found in the 2021-2022 online course catalogs  
7th Grade Course Catalog, 8th Grade Course Catalog 
 
Online forecasting forms will be sent out via email to parents/guardians during 
those two weeks. 
 
 
 
 

SCHOLARSHIP NIGHT 

END OF YEAR 

SMS FORECASTING FOR 2021-22 

SENIOR PARTY 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCeqpm7N4PwmvrXxM9PtROfw/featured
https://content.schoolinsites.com/api/documents/9d414f89186f47a1bdfc8178e9e5d06d.pdf
mailto:christy.taylor24@yahoo.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/14hgPU8F49LbxlHQWgZmtGd1mZmL_aVPiSfv0NjNifC4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oHFqWYVls6t9W3CUA-1D4RYQm_EdblCEVmnn5e46N68/edit?usp=sharing
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ASPIRE 
 
Do you need support making plans for life 
after high school? 
ASPIRE matches students with volunteers 
to help them:  

 Explore career and educational 
options 

 Choose the best fit, apply and pay 
for their educational choice 

 
Pick up a permission form from the Career 
Center, download a permission form 
HERE or contact your ASPIRE Coordinator 
to learn more! 
 

ASPIRE Coordinator 
Rachel Barkley: rbarkley@seasidek12.org 
 
 

SHS STUDENT 
BROADCASTING 

NETWORK 
 
The Seaside Student Broadcasting 
Network (SSBN) is looking for students to 
join the team. SSBN is a student run 
broadcast production team that streams 
home activities such as sports, plays or 
ceremonies at Seaside High School. 
 
Students can volunteer to run the 
computer or run the camera, or could 
provide commentating at sporting events. 
This means free entrance to the events 
you are broadcasting and during COVID 
times, you'll be one of the select few 
spectators! 
 
Commitment time is one meeting every 
other week, and being at the events that 
you select to help broadcast.  No 
experience needed.   
 
Tell your friends and come join the team! 
 

If interested, email Mr. Corliss 
at  jcorliss@seasidek12.org 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
If your mailing address, email address or contact phone numbers have changed 
please contact the Main Office at 503-738-5586 to update your info. It is 
extremely important that we have up to date contact information for each 
parent/guardian so that you can continue to receive important information on 
your student like 20/21 school registration information. Thank you for your 
assistance! 
 
 
 

 
Auditions for the fall play will take place BEFORE school begins in September 
due to time constraints. If your future 9-12th grader is interested and would like 
to receive updates about the audition process, please contact Mrs. Baertlein 
(sbaertlein@seasidek12.org) with the student's full name and best email 
address to contact them during the summer. Feel free to also include a phone 
number if texting is a good way to contact them. Thanks! 
 

 

UPDATING CONTACT INFO 

SHS FALL PLAY AUDITIONS 

SPRING ACTIVITY FAIR 

https://oregonstudentaid.gov/aspire-students-and-families.aspx
mailto:rbarkley@seasidek12.org
mailto:jcorliss@seasidek12.org
mailto:sbaertlein@seasidek12.org
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SEASIDE LIBRARY 
 
Teen summer reading participation starts 
June 1st. Pick up a reading raffle and a free 
book. Turn in as many raffles as you can. 
Completed raffles will go into a monthly 
drawing. Prizes include a Bluetooth 
speaker, a glitter lamp, and cash. The 
more reading logs you fill out, the more 
chances to win! Logs are also available on 
our website HERE! 
 
For more information, check out our video 
HERE!  
  
We will have four in-person teen 
programs this summer! Check our website 
for event schedule. 
  
Teen book club will continue to meet over 
the summer. Our next meeting is 
Wednesday, June 9 at noon at the library 
where we’ll discuss Scythe, by Neal 
Shusterman. Our July read will be When 
Dimple Met Rishi by Sandhya Menon. 
Participants get a free copy of the book, 
so be sure to sign up! To join book club, 
email mrose@cityofseaside.us 

 
VACCINE INFORMATION 

 

$500,000 in Education Scholarships 
Available To Students Under the "Take 
Your Shot, Oregon" Vaccination Campaign 
 

More information on the "Take Your Shot, 
Oregon" Campaign is available in this 
FAQ. 
 

Vaccines are now open to ages 12-15 
https://www.co.clatsop.or.us/publichealt
h/page/covid-19-vaccine-available-
youths-age-12-15 
 

For Vaccine Information and FAQ’s 
please visit: 
https://www.co.clatsop.or.us/publichealt
h/page/vaccine-information-faqs 
 

If you have any questions, email the 
Clatsop County Health Department 
at: ClatsopEMD@co.clatsop.or.us 
 

 
 
 
Please pay for yearbooks by June 18th to make sure you can receive your 
yearbook when they come in. You can pay by stopping by Mrs. Boutin's office 
and paying by cash, check or credit card. You can also call her office at 503-738-
5586 to pay with a credit card over the phone.  
 
Because of the late start to our sports seasons, yearbooks will arrive over the 
summer. We'll contact you to arrange pick-up or delivery so be sure we have 
your updated contact information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Junior Carson Kawasoe (L), 4th place, and senior Curtis Kunde (R), 5th place, 
earned all-state honors at the 4A boy’s state golf tournament.  
 
Senior Trystin McFadden, 5th place, earned all-state honors at the 4A girl’s state 
golf tournament and led the girls team (Kaylee Snyder, Emily Philbrook, Trystin 
McFadden , Caleigh Peterson, and Emma Arden) to a 4th place finish.  
 
 
 
If your student received their last physical at the school in May of 2019 those 
physicals are now expired and your athlete will need a new physical before 
starting any sports this fall or any sports camps this summer. Unfortunately we 
will not be able to offer physicals at the school this year. Please start making 
your appointments now as appointments can be limited. It is recommended to 
use your primary care provider if you have one. Please send Mrs. Boutin a copy 
of the physical once completed at kboutin@seasidek12.org and let her know if 
you have any questions. We hope to be able to provide physicals at the school 
again next Spring.  
 
Here is a small list of local providers who do sports physicals: 

 Seaside Urgent Care: (503) 738-3002 cost is $54, no appointment 
needed 

 Providence Seaside Clinic: (503) 717-7060 only accepting current 
patients, cost is based on insurance, with Oregon Health Plan it is free 

 Northwest Urgent Clinic (Astoria): (503) 325-0333 cost is $40, walk in 
only 

 Toyas Chiropractic: (503) 738-8900 cost is $25, an appointment is 
required  

 
 
 

SHS YEARBOOKS 

SHS GOLFERS EARN HONORS 
 

SPORTS PHYSICALS 
 

https://seasidelibrary.org/sites/default/files/teenlog.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=39GWNtACFmg
mailto:mrose@cityofseaside.us
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA1MjUuNDEwNjA3MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5vcmVnb24uZ292L2dvdi9Eb2N1bWVudHMvVGFrZSUyMFlvdXIlMjBTaG90JTIwT3JlZ29uLnBkZj91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.pT7uD5SHnY2Z3pQrPqb6M1u2soe-MXPZ5VAG5eE7CdI/s/1015555297/br/106932028816-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA1MjUuNDEwNjA3MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5vcmVnb24uZ292L2dvdi9Eb2N1bWVudHMvVGFrZSUyMFlvdXIlMjBTaG90JTIwT3JlZ29uLnBkZj91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.pT7uD5SHnY2Z3pQrPqb6M1u2soe-MXPZ5VAG5eE7CdI/s/1015555297/br/106932028816-l
https://www.co.clatsop.or.us/publichealth/page/covid-19-vaccine-available-youths-age-12-15
https://www.co.clatsop.or.us/publichealth/page/covid-19-vaccine-available-youths-age-12-15
https://www.co.clatsop.or.us/publichealth/page/covid-19-vaccine-available-youths-age-12-15
https://www.co.clatsop.or.us/publichealth/page/vaccine-information-faqs
https://www.co.clatsop.or.us/publichealth/page/vaccine-information-faqs
file:///C:/Users/ksparker/Newsletter/2020-2021/ClatsopEMD@co.clatsop.or.us
mailto:kboutin@seasidek12.org
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The City of Cannon Beach is accepting applications 

for the temporary position of 

Parl�inr�tftlformation Aid@! 

Temporary employment from Memorial Day Weekend through Labor Day Weekend 

If you are thinking of a career in Law Enforcement this is a great way to start learning. The positions 

are full time, up to 40 hours per week. Weekend work is required. Rate of pay is $16.00 per hour. 

Some duties of the Parking-Information Officer include but are not limited to: 

Use of bicycle or foot for patrol 

Providing directions and information 

Advising drivers of parking regulations 

Asking drivers to move vehicles to proper parking locations 

Keeping track of available parking spaces 

Issuing parking violation warnings and citations 

Assisting Police Officers with investigations and emergencies 

Assisting the Fire Department with traffic control 

Keeping a daily notebook 

Performing other odd jobs as required 

These positions are not under the collective bargaining unit and offer no benefits. Uniforms will be 

provided and are required. 

To apply, complete the application at: https://www.ci.cannonbeach.or.us/executive/page/employment-application 

Completed applications can be emailed to: police@ci.cannon-beach.or.us or dropped off at the Cannon Beach Police 

Department, 163 E. Gower, Cannon Beach. Any questions, please call the Cannon Beach Police Department: (503) 

436-2811

https://www.ci.cannonbeach.or.us/executive/page/employment-application
mailto:police@ci.cannon-beach.or.us
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